
 

Dear P2 Parents and Carers 

As you know, we have our P2 Musical Medley 

performance on Tuesday 13th December at 9:30am for 

you to watch and enjoy. 

 

 

 

 

For our performance, the children should wear their 

school shirt and tie and are also invited to wear festive 

headwear should they wish (e.g. santa hat, antlers, 

hair band, hair bobble, etc), but please note that this 

is optional.  

If they would like to wear festive headwear, please 

could your child bring this into school on Monday 12th 

December for our dress rehearsal and we will keep 

this in school until our final performance on Tuesday 

morning. Your child can then take it home with them 

on Tuesday.  

We hope you’re looking forward to the performance!  

Thank you for your continued support. 

Primary 2 Teachers 


